
SWS Forestry 
 
 
Hi, 
 
 Please see details below: 
 
 

• There are long delays to licences caused by the FAC 
• The FAC cannot cope with the workload 
• This is hindering forestry activity and damaging the industry 
• It is vital that the FAC are reformed to make it fit for purpose 
• We support the proposed changes 
• People's livelihoods are at stake here. 

 
Regards,  
 

| SWS FORESTRY 

| Midlands 


